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FG-IPTV WG2 has been working on performance monitoring for IPTV. The latest draft of our working document, which is entitled “Performance monitoring for IPTV,” is available at the URL below.

In the document, we define the measurement points, measurement parameters, and measurement methodologies for performance monitoring of IPTV. The current draft mainly focuses on quality estimation methodologies based on media signals. From the viewpoint of monitoring performance with low computational load, however, we think that it is very important to provide methodologies based on non-payload information such as MPEG-2 Transport Stream header information.

We noticed that Q.14/12 has launched a new study item on in-service non-intrusive quality evaluation of multimedia services including IPTV, which is provisionally called P.NAMS. This seems to be very valuable to our activities. Therefore, it is very much appreciated if you kindly inform us of the framework and schedule of your activity.
We are interested in your feedback to this document. Furthermore, we kindly ask to receive information about your work items related to this document. 

FG IPTV would also like to remind you that all of its documents (Inputs, Outputs, Reports and Liaison Statements) are publicly available.  

Our recent meeting produced a number of output documents which may be of interest to your members. All FG IPTV documents can be obtained from 

http://www.itu.int/md/T05-FG.IPTV-070507/sum/en
FG IPTV is looking forward to our continuing cooperation with Q.14/12 on topics of mutual interest. 

The next meeting of FG IPTV will be held from 23 to 31 July 2007 in Geneva, Switzerland.
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